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Sheds or not -Your Opinion Really is Needed!
By Randy Simpson
Over the past year, your AG Board and a committee of residents have been working hard on developing an updated and restated covenants for AG. Our current covenants were written back in the 1980’s when our neighborhood was still not even fully built out.  A lot has changed since, then, including state laws, and building practices (i.e. shake roofs were the standard back then, but are not now). 
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Several meetings have been held to discuss the covenant restatement, and unfortunately, while a few members showed up to these meetings, the overall turnout was disappointing. There are several possible conclusions the AG Board could make from this light turnout. First, perhaps the Board did a poor job of advertising these meetings. Second, perhaps most members of the Association simply don’t care. Neither of these conclusions is very reassuring to the  Board members and other residents of the Glen who have spent many hours drafting a covenant restatement meant to carry us forward for several more decades. One change to the proposed covenants would allow storage sheds in the community. Specifically, outdoor sheds would be allowed, but would have to adhere to specific guidelines regarding size, construction materials, etc. How do you feel about this? Some residents who did show up to the restatement meetings have voiced strong opposition, but they only represent a small fraction of the whole community. It would be very helpful to get feedback form many more members so a clear direction could be given on this important proposed change to the covenants.  The word proposed is important here, because it gets to the heart of the whole intent behind the meetings that have been held on the covenant restatement. The Board really wants a wide cross-section of opinion so that the current draft of the proposed restatement can be modified as necessary to truly reflect the feelings of the majority of current Andover Glen homeowners. Should the Board remove the a proposed change based the opinion of a few homeowners, even though at least an equal number asked that it be put into the restated covenants? I hope you can see why your opinion really is needed at this critical juncture in the covenant restatement process. Feel free to call or contact any Board member with your opinion about this issue, or better yet, take the time to read the entire covenant restatement document, and then let the Board know how you feel about the any issue that you come across. There are several important changes in the covenant restatement, and the allowance of sheds is actually a relatively minor one added at the last minute at the request of several homeowners. Please take time to read the proposed covenant restatement at www.andoverglen.org and then contact any Board member with your issues or concerns.  Your opinion really is needed! ~ 
The July 30th Common Grounds 
Will be hosted by Deb and Rick Jones.  A little birdie told us there have been some very special changes in their kitchen so come on over and get inspired.  Join us at 10:00 am and enjoy a cup o’ something with the neighbors.  RSVP to mlhanson-consultant@comcast.net or DEBSEW79@MSN.COM so we will know how many goodies to whip up. ~
Andover Glen Summer Picnic, Sat., August 28th
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By Debra Jones
It’s time again to “Meet the Neighbors”.  We have planned a Summer Picnic in the Andover Glen Park by the Gazebo.  The food, fun and festivities will begin at High Noon and end when the last person leaves the park.   The Association will be providing a great BBQ along with (non-alcoholic) drinks and paper goods.  We would like the homeowners with odd house numbers to bring your favorite dessert and the homeowners with even house numbers to bring your favorite salad.  We are unable to offer alcoholic beverages, but you are allowed to bring your favorite alcoholic drink.  If you have a favorite drink, enter the “Best Darn Drink Contest.”  The “Best Darn Drink Contest” is usually offered at the Andover Glen Holiday Party, but by popular demand we are going to have it at the Picnic.  To enter the drink contest, you bring enough of your “Best Darn Drink” to share with the Judges and let the fun begin! The “Spiff Awards” will also be presented at the Picnic along with other fun prizes.  “Spiff Awards” are awarded to the neighbors with the Best Darn Homes.

So grab your lawn chairs, umbrellas, sunscreen and plan on spending a fun filled afternoon for the whole family. If it just happens to “rain” on our picnic, we will have the picnic on Saturday, September 4th, same time – same place.  If you have any questions or concerns, contact Debra at debsew79@msn.com. ~
Remember, the Gazette is Going Electronic Only Delivery this Fall
By Randy Simpson
Beginning with the October 2010 edition, the Gazette will be Electronic deliver only. Please  send an email rgatess@yahoo.com if you’d like to be added to the distribution list to be automatically emailed the Gazette each month. We respect your privacy, and your email will be only used for official Andover Glen business, and not shared with any outside individual or organization of any kind. ~
Reminder: The monthly Andover Glen HOA Board Meeting will be held on Weds. July 21, at 7:00 p.m. at Shalom Park. All AG residents are welcome and encouraged to attend.
Neighbor to Neighbor

Services and stuff for sale, cheap!

Baby Sitting: Experienced, Red Cross Certified, 12th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter. Loves Kids!  Kristin Guerra, 303-766-0464.

Baby Sitting& Odd Jobs: Red Cross Certified, 10th Grade, neighborhood Babysitter.  Will also do odd jobs like house sitting, dog sitting, watering plants. Very Responsible.  Shannon Guerra, 303-766-0464.

Baby Sitting: Red Cross Certified, thoughtful and loves kids.  Call Sophia, 303-693-9356 or 303-668-6058.

Editors Note: Items for the Neighbor to Neighbor section should be sent to Randy Simpson at rgatess@yahoo.com.
Call 303-627-3100 to report suspicious activity (APD Dispatch)
www.aurorapolice.com
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